Department of Environmental Health

www.hamett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

June 14, 2023 Lillington, NC 27546
Waesley Satterfield ph: 910-893-7547
611 N Park Ave. fax: 910-893-9371

Dunn, NC 28334

Re: The Perk on Broad
311 E. Broad St.
Dunn, NC 28334

Dear Mr. Satterfield:

The application for your proposed food service establishment has been reviewed but not approved.
Below is a list of the reasons for the denial:

1. The application is not complete.

2. The food process sheets are not completed for the soups or deli meats.

3. The equipment specifications sheets were not provided for the equipment. All proposed
equipment must be indicated on site plan including counter-top equipment.

The application submitted to you on June 13, 2023 is being returned to you. Once the above mentioned
items are provided, you may return the application to my department so that | may start the plan

review.

The review of this plan was made using 15A NCAC 18A .2600, “Rules Governing the Food Protection and
Sanitation of Food Establishments,” and the “North Carolina Food Code Manual”. This review does not
cover any other aspects of construction regulated by other jurisdictions. If you have comments or
questions, please feel free to contact this office at (910) 893-7547 between 8-9 a.m. Monday-Friday.
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